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March 13th, 2020 

 

Hello CSP Students and Families,   

 

We received notification from Simon Fraser University that they will be cancelling all 
Spring Break Camps at your school.  

 

This message is from SFU:  
 
“We are sorry to have to do this, but we have just been directed from our Dean of 
Education that we are to cancel all Spring Break camps in all districts”  
 
 
Please note that the message from Surrey Schools and the Provincial Health Authority 
remains low. The health and safety of all students, staff and school communities is our 
top priority. In partnership with public health officials, Surrey Schools is closely 
monitoring the current situation with regard to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). 
 

  
We are so sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Meredith Verma  

 

Manager of Community Schools Partnership  

778-772-3648 

 

 


